
 

Welland Weekly 26th April 2024 

Mrs Anderson's message...  

This week, Mrs McKearney organised for a group of people called Britten Sinfonia to visit our school 

and perform as an orchestra to them. At the same time, an artist painted pictures to go with the 

music to tell a story. 

It was a fantastic event and the children and staff who watched it were thoroughly engaged and in 

awe. 

 



 

 

 

Staffing update 

Mr Cullen, one of our learning mentors, will be leaving at the beginning of May. He hasn't been in 

school for a while and has made the decision to leave. He was a great learning mentor and developed 

the forest school and we will be sad to see him go but we wish him all the best for the future. 



Reminder about uniform and jewellery 

Please remember that the correct uniform including footwear should be worn. It has also been 

noticed that some children are still wearing hoop earrings. Only studs are allowed to be worn. If a 

pupil is wearing hoop earrings they will be asked to remove them. 

EYFS news 

 

Celebration of learning dates 

 



Attendance 2023 - 2024 

Attendance 

 



Class Weekly Attendance 

 

IMPORTANT - Don't forget to book your child's school dinners  

 



Please find the term dates for 2023 - 2024 and 2024-2025 here on our 

website. 

Diary Dates  

 

https://www.wellandacademy.org/page/?title=Term+Dates&pid=66
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